
ANNOUNCEMENT OF PHU NHUAN JEWELRY JOINT STOCK COMPANY 

Regarding the temporary suspension of some PNJ’s stores in some certain areas 

 

Dear Shareholders, Partners and Customers, 

Vietnam is entering a critical phase in the prevention of the Covid-19 epidemic. In keeping 

with the Government's epidemic prevention efforts, PNJ will temporarily close a number of stores 

as the request of State agencies. Accordingly, on 26 & 27 March 2020, we temporarily closed 

some stores in Hanoi, Da Nang and Ho Chi Minh City. Depending on the epidemic situation and 

the requirements of local authorities, PNJ will continue to temporarily close or reopen stores in 

our distribution network.   

During this period, our Online channel at www.pnj.com.vn and stores outside the epidemic 

areas are continuously operating to serve our customers wishing to buy jewelries. Customers can 

update information about stores which are still operating normally via Hotline: 1800 54 54 57 or 

visit the website www.pnj.com.vn. We are always happy to serve you. 

With the business philosophy of putting customers' and social interests in the corporate 

interests, PNJ always pledges and comply with Government instructions and along with the people 

of the country to defeat the disease and reopen stores to serve our customers as soon as possible. 

Thank Shareholders, Partners and Customers for always trusted in PNJ. Wish you all good 

health, keep the optimism to altogether push Covid-19 back. 

Best regards, 

PHU NHUAN JEWELRY JOINT STOCK COMPANY 

 

http://www.pnj.com.vn/

